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To: Shaun Bowler, Dean of the Graduate Division 

Bracken Dailey, Registrar 
 
From: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair, Riverside Division 
 
CC: Kara Oswood, Director of Graduate Academic Affairs 

Cherysa Cortez, Director, Academic Senate  
 

 
Re: Campus Guideline Proposal: Addition of Designated Emphasis on Graduate 

Diplomas 
 
During their June 8, 2020 meeting, Executive Council approved the subject proposal for all UCR 
schools and colleges.  Additionally, I am pleased to offer the attached responses from Senate 
standing committees on the issue of adding a designated emphasis to graduate diplomas.  I 
should note that the CNAS, GSOE, and BUSINESS Executive Committees did not provide 
responses by the deadline, so i will forward those as they are received.  Thank you for engaging 
the Senate on this issue, and i hope this feedback will be helpful to you. 
 


